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12 March 2020 

 

Matthew Lewer 

Regulation Branch 

Commerce Commission 

PO Box 2351 

WELLINGTON 

 

 

Dear Matthew 

 

Centralines supports the proposed amendments to the Input Methodologies and Default Price 

Path Determination to ensure that EDBs can appropriately recognise discounts under their 

revenue caps. 

 

We believe that the matter under consideration is a technical matter or error in expression, and 

the Commission should consider adjustments to its processes to allow for a swifter path for such 

amendments. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Nathan Strong 

GENERAL MANAGER BUSINESS ASSURANCE 
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